



December Newsletter 2021



DATES TO REMEMBER

School Christmas
Dinner
/Christmas
Jumper day
Wednesday 15th
December

School Closes for Christmas Holidays at 11.30am on Wednesday 22nd December 2021

School Reopens for children on Wednesday 5th January 2022



North Pole News!
The elves have organised a flying visit from Santa on 15th December
SSSHH! It's a surprise!



Children should wear their Christmas Jumpers to school on Wednesday 15th December

The canteen will serve Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 15th December



Parents there is widespread speculation that schools will close early for Christmas. This is NOT something we are aware of and it is our intention to stay open as planned unless directed otherwise by DENI

CLOSED

DUE TO
COVID-19





December Newsletter 2021

The Student Council would like to ask us all to support the Foyle Hospice Hamper appeal. It is £1 a line and we would like to raise as much as possible for this worthy cause.

Foodbank Donations.

Again this year we will be supporting Hillcrest Trust

Hamper appeal. Please send in donations of tinned foods, biscuits, rice, pasta, jars, sauces to help those in need in our local comunity

School Clubs finish for all children on Friday 10th December. A new timetable for clubs will be issued in January 2022. Clubs will not start again until Monday 17th January 2022.

The Staff of St Columba's PS would like to take this opportunity to thank the parents for their ongoing support. We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Peaceful New Year. We can't wait to welcome you back in January 2022.



Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!